From: Lauren McDonald

To: "hamish.mcneilly@stuff.co.nz"

Bcc: Communications

Subject: Response to official information request - CCTV
Date: Thursday, 22 April 2021 08:44:00 a.m.

Dear Hamish

Thank you for your information request, received on 18 March 2021 for “all documents and
emails relating to upgrading Dunedin’s CCTV over the last five years”.

You provided a refinement of your request that the information sought is for the CCTV cameras
monitored by the Police.

| advise that there are 13 CCTV safety cameras located in and around the Octagon area which
have been in operation since 2010 and are monitored by the Police. There are no documents
held as there has been no upgrade of the CCTV system for the Octagon area since 2010,
however the system undergoes regular preventative maintenance inspections and when faults
or failures occur, repairs or renewals are scheduled.

Since 2010 a number of renewals were completed, including cameras, network devices, storage
devices and media.

| hope that this response answers your request.

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP

P 034774000 | DD 03 4743428 | E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
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